NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF REQUEST FOR BIDS

City of Sudan, Michael L. Williamson, Mayor Date: April 17, 2025. The City of Sudan is
formally withdrawing Reguest for Bids for The Installation of Two Stand-by Generac
Generators and Two Automatic Transfer Switches, with a submission deadline of April 28,
2025, originally published on April 13, 2025, in the Lamb County Leader News and other
public postings. This withdrawal is necessary due to a change in requirements. All
submissions and correspondence related to this request are hereby null and void. A revised
Request for Bids will be reissued and published in aocordance\with applicable procurement
regulations. Interested parties are encouraged to monitor the City of Sudan’s official website
and local publications for the updated solicitation. We appreciate the interest and efforts of
all potential bidders and apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. For further
information, contact: Mechele Edwards, City Secretary, City of Sudan 806-227-2112.



